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AAU STATEMENT ON NIH PUBLIC ACCESS PROPOSAL

AAU strongly supports efforts to achieve the widest possible dissemination of the results of

federally funded research, and the association commends the National Institutes of Health

(NIH) for its proposal to increase public access to published results of NIH-funded research.

Making research results freely available to the public six months after those results are

published should not only benefit the public through expanded access to information but

should benefit scientists and advance science through wider dissemination of new knowledge.

We appreciate the recognition by NIH of the need for any such proposal to preserve the

quality of scientific information through peer review, editorial, and scientific quality-control

processes.  The basic elements of NIH’s proposal appear to be consistent with this goal.

NIH’s stated intention to work with affected parties during the further development of this

initiative should achieve the goal of expanding public access in ways that preserve the quality

of published scientific information.  AAU will submit comments on the proposal and looks

forward to working with NIH and other affected parties toward this goal.
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